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Moirans,	Frankreich
24. - 25. Juni 2017

We started in the lower pool and didn't 
think too much, just played and scored 
about 70:5 goals ☺. 8:2 being the clos-
est game. That put us into the barrage 
and hence gave us the chance to play 
against the big boys.

The barrage was a tough game against 
Lille which we went back and forth. In 
the end, we decided it for us with a 6:5 
win (and a puck over the goal and one 
under it ;) )

So really, the big guys!
We already had two games against the 
A pool teams. Against U23 guys, who 
are leading the pool, we managed a 2:5 
while being ahead 1:0 in the start.

In the last game of the day we drew 
against some jedis.

More fun to be had tomorrow
In the morning we continued with the 
round robin in pool A. We scored in all 
games, except for Lyon. In the early 
phases of the game we even went 
ahead sometimes. But in the end, all of 
the remaining big boys were ... well, too 
big.

With the tie from the day before, this 
meant we entered the playoffs between 
5 and 8. For our semi, it was the Jedis 
again. That was a tough one, but this 
time we not only managed to get ahead, 
but to keep it up. 6:4 was the final score.
That meant Diderot for the last game. 
We fought hard, went ahead 1:0 and 
could keep 1:1 for quite a while. But 
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eventually we broke down. We lost 9:2, 
putting in another one close to the end.

That meant 6th place out of 14 for Wa-
hoo! At the ceremony they said, they 
were quite surprised about the Swiss 
team - expected them to be slow, or so. 
But we proved them wrong.

So, come all on Tuesday! Then you can 
check out our bruises

Philipp Hupp




